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Zine, Natalie

From: Michael H 
Sent: Saturday, October 4, 2025 4:58 PM
To: Zine, Natalie
Subject: EX: Zoning petition #4666 - solar farm

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Dear Natalie Zine, 
I live at 734 Canyon Lane, Elgin 60123. This is about 1 mile from the proposed solar farm.  I want to register my no vote 
on the proposed solar farm. 
 
I'm not against solar per se, but a better place for a solar farm is out in the country where it isn't an eyesore. The 
proposed location for this solar farm is visible to thousands of people every day including me. It would be such an ugly 
industrial-looking use of that land. Certainly, aesthetics matter when zoning decisions are made. This proposed location 
is too close to well established residential neighborhoods and business/professional offices. It would be in conflict with 
the existing  land uses in that area. Again, it would be an industrial eyesore.  
 
Thank you, 
Michael Hurd 

 




